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GMB Christmas 2010 Newsl etter

Hello, and welcome to the Christmas edition of our Newsletter! We hope you've had a
good year, and are looking forward to a fun Festive period.

We started nice and early when the intrepid members of our french horn section
ventured out into sub-zero temperatures at the beginning of December to play at the
switching-on of the Christmas lights in Howwood, Renfrewshire. We have played a
number of concerts previously in the village, and were delighted to be able to play a
part in their Christmas celebrations... although I think it was a little on the chilly side to
be playing a brass instrument outdoors!! Well done guys!

Our brass quintet also represented us at a charity concert in Jordanhill Parish Church
on the 20th November. Described as an International Music Concert, the concert raised
funds for the Easterhouse Development Initiative, and featured a flautist from the
Vienna State Opera.

We'd like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and hope to see you at our Concert later
this week!

7i30pm, 22™ D mber

Hyndland Parish Church

79-81

Wednesday 22nd Decenber

7:30pm Hyndl and Parish Church,

Hyndl and Road, 4 asgow Gl2 9JE

What better way to warm up to Christmas than by coming along to our concert on
Wednesday 22nd December in Hyndland Parish Church..... We'll be playing all the
festive favourites, including Sleigh Ride, Christmas Festival and The Twelve Days of
Christmas (look out for some audience participation!). There'll also be some Carols to
sing along with, and if that isn't enough to keep you toasty warm, refreshments are
included in your ticket price!

Tickets are £7 (£5 concessions) available in advance from band members or on the
door.

You can also buy your ticket now at

All payments are handled securely via PayPal. You don't even need a PayPal account -
just follow instructions on the page to pay with your debit/credit card.

CAFEPRESS SHOP

We've added some new products to our shop at

Our shop can be found at
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This limited edition calendar features GWB members for 2011.

This sturdy iPhone case comes in white, silver or pink.

O

Comes with a choice of blank, lined or grid paper.

0 or 20.

DATES FOR YCOUR DI ARY

For further details, please check the section of our website.

22 December 2010 7:30 PM, Hyndland Parish Church

5 March 2011 7:30 PM, RSAMD, Glasgow.

2 April 2011, RSAMD






